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In Memoriam Brother Gary Sinclair

We are sad to announce the passing away of Brother Gary Sinclair.

Gary was a retired GSE mechanic and a great unionist. Gary served as a General
Chairperson with the IAMAW for many years.

He will be sorely missed by his friends and family.

So far all the information we have: The funeral service will be at P.X. Dermodys funeral home in
Hamilton Ont. Dermodys will update their website Saturday. The link is below. When the union gets
~ more information we will update this bulletin.

Obituary Listing (dermodys.com)

In Solidarity
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